Second Year MUPY students participated in Mahidol Phyathai Music Festival.

Jan 20, 2010

A group of second year MUPY students showed their musical talent in an annual music event called
Mahidol Phyathai Music Festival. The festival was held on 20 January 2010 at the Faculty of Sciences
with approximately 8 bands joinig this special gigs which was a resounding success and highly
popular among Mahidol students in Phyathai campus.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/523



